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Updates 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the International Journal of the Whole Child and our 
commitment to holistic learning and to the development of the whole child. Moving forward the 
publication dates for this journal will take place in June and December. The submission 
deadlines for the June publication will be March 1st and the submission deadline for the 
December publication will be October 1st. Also, we would like to increase our submissions for 
the Emerging Leader Section. If you know a graduate or doctoral student or an individual early 
in their career, please encourage them to submit a manuscript. Again, we sincerely thank you for 
your continued support of the International Journal of the Whole Child. We look forward to 
seeing you in December 2025.  
 

 

  

 


